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Summer Reading Challenge 
Well done to all our children 
who took part in the Kent 
libraries summer reading 
challenge. It is great to see 
so many of you reading for 
pleasure over the holiday. 

           This week’s News                  

Wrens are now in school full 
time and they have settled bril-
liantly considering it is only 
their second week. Their imagi-
native play in the outside area 
is impressive.  

On Tuesday we welcomed Caroline 
Crook, our new woodwind music 
teacher. The children in key stage 
two were lucky enough to listen to 
Caroline play a mini concert. If any 
of you would like your child to learn 
to play a musical instrument, please 
contact Mrs Taylor in the office. 

Clubs started this week and it has been fantastic to see 
how many children have 
signed up for this term’s 
clubs. Roller skating on Mon-
day was a lot of fun. There 
are still spaces left in some 
clubs if you would like your 
child to attend. 

                           

This Week’s Awards     
 
 
Writer of the Week 
Alfie (Jays) 
Reader of the Week 
Stanley (Puffins) 
Scientist of the Week 
Seth (Hawks) 
Mathematician of the Week 
Phoebe (Eagles) 
Citizen of the Week 
Zack (Puffins) for being incredibly 
helpful and polite 
Creative Arts 
Noa (Robins)  
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September 13th 2024 

Birthdays 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday To …                              

 
Kitty (Owls)  
Tilly (Eagles)  

Francesca (Hawks)  
Piper (Robins)                                                                
Felix (Puffins)                                                              

Imogen (Eagles)                                                             
George (Robins)  

 

 Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 18th September Drama work-
shops, online meeting for Y6 parents—
Bowles            

Thursday 19th September Drama work-
shops                                                                  
Thursday 26th September European Day 
of Languages                                                                        
Monday 30th September Harvest Festival 
2:30 pm in school (parents welcome)                                
Wednesday 16th September Y6 residential 
at Bowles                                                                          
Friday 18th October Parent Celebration 
Assembly 9:10 am                                                                          

Half term begins on Monday 28th October 
for one week. Children return to school on 
Monday 4th November 


